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Robert Banks 

The website for the ULA/MPLA 2008 conference in Salt Lake City, UT is scheduled to go live 
on October 1, 2007. The plan is to have all conference registration, exhibit registration, program 
planning, etc. occur on line. ULA used this for their 2007 conference and were pleased with the 
results.  

Program proposal requests will be available on the website when it opens. We have had a 
number of contacts about presenting programs and exhibiting, so expect to have a good number 
of programs to choose from and should have a good exhibits section as well. 

Program proposals are due on November 16 with programs finalized by December 14. I have 
already contacted the MPLA Program committee with these dates and they are prepared to 
evaluate program submissions. 

Registration information should be available on the website no later than January 10, 2008. This 
information will also be sent to Judy for the MPLA Newsletter. 

We appear to be close to the schedule at this time. 

I appreciate all the help getting this far. The committee from ULA has been great to work with 
and Wayne and Judy have been invaluable to me. 

The changes we proposed at the last board meeting in Denver will be presented at the 
Administrative meeting and then placed on the agenda for the entire board. 

 


